

September 5, 2017

Dear Community Partner,

What if we could guarantee that your business will be exposed to 100+ families who enjoy entertaining, eating out, and shopping in greater Houston? These are the families involved in Adoptive Families of Houston, an organization for people whose families have been created or enhanced by adoption.

We seek your financial and in-kind donations to support our annual Celebration of Adoption Picnic, which will be held on Sunday, October 22, 2017 at Regal Ranch. The dollars raised will help underwrite the educational programs we offer members throughout the year and to help defray picnic expenses.

We hope you will consider supporting us with:

- 1) Financial contributions from businesses or individuals interested in being a picnic sponsor, and/or
- 2) Donations of experiences, services, merchandise, gift cards, and other items for use in a silent auction or raffle.

As we are a 501(c)(3) organization, your donations are tax deductible. Additionally, we will promote your business during our picnic and in our membership directory.

Thank you for your consideration! We know our members will appreciate your generosity and reward you with their loyal business and via happy referrals to their friends and family.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or if I can be helpful in any way.

Kindest regards,

Darm Berly

Dawn Berly Picnic Co-Chair 713-498-2638

picnic@adoptivefamiliesofhouston.com